

Knights of Columbus

Fourth Degree

Phone: Bus: (203) 752-4579 Fax: (203) 752-4224 E-mail: dennis.stoddard@kofc.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

VICE SUPREME MASTERS DISTRICT MASTERS

FROM:

DENNIS J. STODDARD

SUPREME MASTER

RE:

COLOR PATCHES AND UNIFORM

DATE:

JULY 16, 2018

Worthy Sir Knights, in the past few weeks our Office has been receiving an extreme amount of phone calls regarding how to order the color patches for the new uniform as well as questions on orders that have been placed. Our Office does not handle uniform orders. To order the color patch an **e-mail** has to be sent to **suprememaster@kofc.org**, with the name, address, officer role, color of patch and membership number. This information is and has been online and has not changed. Please do not e-mail Supreme Master's personal e-mail account for request of patches.

To order the new uniform go to knightsgear@kofc.org.

Questions regarding new uniform such as, to place and order, change sizes, status on orders etc.,1-833-562-4327 or 833-kocgear or e-mail to support@kofcuniform.com.

Please share this information with your Assembly Officers